


June 14, 2023

We thank you for your consideration of our variance application in regards to the property at
345-18th Street N

Our plan is to use the hotel as a long term stay Family Reunification centre. Where we help
parents regain custody of their children taken away by CFS. We will provide a safe controlled
environment for the mothers and children to live while learning basic life skills (shopping,
cooking, banking, etc.) While every client is unique, their needs will be tailored to.We will have
support staff on site as needed as well as access to counselors both for the mothers and
children. We would also have staff to teach cultural practices.

As for renovations, there will be minimal cosmetic changes to the building,

We appreciate your consideration, and look forward to hearing from you.

Michael Bruneau

CEO/Owner

Aurora Recovery Centre

Recovery For Life
20025 Lakeside Rd. PO Box 1997 Gimli, MB R0C 1B0

Web: www.aurorarecoverycentre.com

http://www.aurorarecoverycentre.com/

